[bookmark: _GoBack]South Mission Viejo Little League
Board of Directors
Meeting Minutes
Monday, April 8, 2013 7:30 pm
 
CALLED TO ORDER:  By Dane Taylor 7:30pm
MEMBERS PRESENT:
	Dane Taylor
	Suzanne McCarty
	Jim Gerbershagen
	Scott Goodman

	Wendy Glatman
	Ken Hira
	Chad Sivcovich
	Jeff DuChateau

	Jeff Jackson
	Velma Frye
	Aaron Dak
	 Bo Haley

	Cassie Guiliante
	 Scott Frye
	
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 


 
MEMBERS ABSENT:
	Beth Jackson
	Kelly Black
	
	

	Stephanie Vaughan
	Mike Horner
	
	

	Brad Vaughan
	 
	 
	 

	Craig LaTourette
	
	 
	 



Minutes:
Scott Goodman made motion to approve minutes from last board meeting.  Jeff Duchateau seconded.  Minutes approved.
Silent Auction:
Brief discussion was held by Jim Gerbershagen and Cassie Guiliante regarding the upcoming Silent Auction.  
All Star Committee:
The All Star Committee was announced by Dane Taylor.  It will consist of Dane Taylor, Suzanne McCarty, Ken Hira, Aaron Dak, and Jim Gerbershagen.

Umpiring:
Jeff Duchateau (UIC) gave brief update on umpiring responsibilities and where each team stands with point requirements.  Two teams have not met requirements and board decided on consequences.  Teams will be given until Friday, April 12th to meet requirements.  Jeff Duchateau made motion to approve and Chad Sivcovich seconded.  Motion passed.
6th Inning Rule:
Unlimited runs in the 6th inning means unlimited batting and it does not stop after the team has gone through the line-up.  
AAA Managers Meeting:
Dane Taylor and Bo Haley met with all the AAA managers and coaches recently regarding conduct.  Things are going smoothly in that division.
All Star Tournament:
Discussion was held regarding the two tournaments that South would like to host which are the 9 year old and 10/11 Tournament.  We will also be supporting North with the Central TOC tournament by letting them use Field 4.  Awaiting word from district as to whether we have been approved to have these tournaments.
TV Donations for Snack Bar:
Aaron Dak shared that the Devoe family will be donating TVs for the snack bar area.  
Display Board:
Wendy Glatman would like the Display Board rehung near the snack bar.  Dane Taylor to meet with City to get this accomplished.  Wendy will post standings, etc.

MEETING ADJOURNED:  at 8:28 by Dane Taylor.

